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Year 6 Sex and Relationships Education 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are writing to let you know about the delivery of Sex and Relationships Education 
in Year 6.  
 
The table below shows the objectives that will be covered during the Sex and 
Relationships lessons. For the children who are currently in school, we will be covering 
these lessons before the end of term.  
 
For the children who are at home, we have a printed off the lesson plans/resources 
which are from our Jigsaw (PSHE) Programme of study which we also follow in school.  
 
These packs will be available to collect from a table by the staff car park (where the 
Power Maths were collected) from Monday 22nd June to Thursday 24th June 2020 
between 10 and 2.  
 
The content covered in the Jigsaw programme is in line with government’s guidance 
on Sex and Relationships Education.  

 
During the past, we have held a meeting in 
school where we share the lesson materials 
and any concerns from parents.  
 
Unfortunately, due to the current situation, 
we are unable to offer this meeting but Mrs 
Pollitt and myself are more than happy to 
answer any questions or queries over the 
phone.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Annie Gibaud and Nikki Pollitt  
 


